
POPIA Compliancy 
 

In compliance with the Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA)  

The Humane Education Trust hereby notifies users of the  

Animal Voice platform that any information supplied by you is for  

internal use only and will not be shared with any third parties or  

used for marketing purposes. 

 

 


